
 

 

27.6.2025  

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

Monday 30th June 2025 – All children to wear school uniform as we have Mass in school. 

 

Mass for the Feast of St Peter and St Paul – TIME CORRECTION 

Our next school Mass is on Monday 30th June at 10:15am. 

Our First Holy Communion children will be receiving their certificates at this Mass. Parents and 

families are most welcome to attend. Last week I said it was at 9:15am, forgetting that there are 

photographs first. 

 

Photographs 

On Monday before Mass the photographers will be in school to take individual and a group, First 

Holy Communion photographs. They will also take group photographs of Reception class and our 

Year 6 class. 

 

Tag Rugby 

This morning, myself, Mrs Coleman and Mrs Watts took a group of ten, Y3 and Y4 children to a 

rugby festival at Moss Farm. Northwich Rugby Club coaches were on hand to upskill us. We were 

particularly fortunate to have Rich as our coach and our skill set improved rapidly with his help. 

 

Park and Stride 

A few of our younger children are getting confused with what constitutes ‘Park and Stride.’ Cars 

must be parked off campus to qualify for ‘walking’. Being dropped outside St Nicholas does not 

count! 

 

PTFA Summer Disco 

This will be on Wednesday 2nd July. We will hold it outside. Please remind our older children that 

mobile phones are not allowed for safeguarding reasons and need to be handed in. 

 

Catholic Social Teaching Assembly 

On Friday July 4th, it is Year 1’s turn to lead our assembly. Family of Year 1 children are welcome to 

join us for a 9am start. 



School Uniform 

As the school year end approaches, we have noticed a slip in uniform standards.  

We are not expecting you to buy new uniform now but just a reminder for September: 

 

Socks: plain white, plain grey or plain black 

School Shoes: Black – no slip-on ballet type shoes as they are dangerous on the playground as 

they slip off easily 

PE Trainers: Some fashion trainers are creeping in with hi tops, coloured and converse and Vans 

type trainers being worn. These are not suitable for PE.  

Supermarket sports trainers are ideal and low cost. 

 

Water Bottles 

Please make sure your child has a water bottle in school. We have seen an increase in single use 

plastic bottles being brought in lately.  

Another plea for September – Plastic, reusable water bottles with names on. Again, water bottles 

are becoming a fashion accessory, with young children bringing in Stanley type cups adorned 

with all sorts of accessories! Metal ‘Chilly’ type bottles should also be avoided as they are very 

heavy when full and if they fall off counters or are swung around, they can hurt. 

 

Uniform Help 

If you are struggling with any aspect of uniform, back packs, water bottles, shoes or trainers for 

September, please get in touch with Debbie Jackson, our Family Liaison Officer on 

familyliaison@st-wilfrids.cheshire.sch.uk She may be able to sign post you to sources of help. 

 

Sports Day 

Wednesday 9th July in the morning. Details will be in next week’s letter. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

God Bless, 

Justine McEniff, Headteacher 

 
 

 

"I have come that they may have life, and have it to the full." John 10:10 
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